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Trumpty Dumpty Wanted a Crown
A deeply affecting debut novel set in Trinidad, following the lives of
a family as they navigate impossible choices about scarcity, loyalty,
and love WINNER OF THE DESMOND ELLIOTT PRIZE • “Golden Child is a
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stunning novel written with force and beauty. Though true to herself,
Adam's work stands tall beside icons of her tradition like V.S.
Naipaul.”—Jennifer Clement, author of Gun Love Rural Trinidad: a brick
house on stilts surrounded by bush; a family, quietly surviving, just
trying to live a decent life. Clyde, the father, works long,
exhausting shifts at the petroleum plant in southern Trinidad; Joy,
his wife, looks after the home. Their two sons, thirteen years old,
wake early every morning to travel to the capital, Port of Spain, for
school. They are twins but nothing alike: Paul has always been
considered odd, while Peter is widely believed to be a genius,
destined for greatness. When Paul goes walking in the bush one
afternoon and doesn't come home, Clyde is forced to go looking for
him, this child who has caused him endless trouble already, and who he
has never really understood. And as the hours turn to days, and Clyde
begins to understand Paul’s fate, his world shatters—leaving him faced
with a decision no parent should ever have to make. Like the
Trinidadian landscape itself, Golden Child is both beautiful and
unsettling, a resoundingly human story of aspiration, betrayal, and
love. Praise for Golden Child “In fluid and uncluttered prose, Golden
Child weaves an enveloping portrait of an insular social order in
which the claustrophobic support of family and neighbors coexists with
an omnipresent threat from the same corners.”—The New York Times Book
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Review “[A] powerful debut . . . a devastating family portrait—and a
fascinating window into Trinidadian society.”—People “[An] emotionally
potent debut novel . . . with a spare, evocative style, Adam (a
Trinidad native) evokes the island’s complexity during the mid-'80s,
when the novel is mostly set: the tenuous relationship between Hindus
like Clyde’s family and the twins’ Catholic schoolmaster,
assassinations and abductions hyped by lurid media headlines,
resources that attract carpetbagging oil companies but leave the
country largely impoverished.”—USA Today

Harry Potter Levitating Golden Snitch
Pop/Rock/R&B Piano Solos

Billion Dollar Brand Club
1990
Download now to get key insights from this book in 15 minutes. It took
me a lifetime to have the courage and the clarity to write my memoir.
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I want to tell the story of the moments - the ups and downs, the
triumphs and traumas, the debacles and the dreams - that contributed
to the person I am today. Though there have been countless stories
about me throughout my career and very public personal life, it’s been
impossible to communicate the complexities and depths of my experience
in any single magazine article or a 10-minute television interview.
And even then, my words were filtered through someone else’s lens,
largely satisfying someone else’s assignment to define me. This book
is composed of my memories, my mishaps, my struggles, my survival, and
my songs. Unfiltered. I went deep into my childhood and gave the
scared little girl inside of me a big voice. I let the abandoned and
ambitious adolescent have her say, and the betrayed and triumphant
woman I became tell her side. Writing this memoir was incredibly hard,
humbling and healing. My sincere hope is that you are moved to a new
understanding, not only about me, but also about the resilience of the
human spirit. Love, Mariah

A Gay Guy's Guide to Life Love Food
A Gay Guy's Guide is a joyful celebration of life, love, family and
friendship all through the lens of delicious food. Join current
MasterChef favourite and resident gay guy Khanh Ong as he helps you
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rediscover how food can make you feel, how it brings friends and
family together and how it helps reconnect. Khanh shares his favourite
family recipes, passed down through generations and giving an insight
into his family history - Vietnamese classics such as prawn and pork
spring rolls or tamarind crab. There are recipes to make for (and
with!) your mates - lazy brunches, epic feasts, movie nights - as well
as meals to help heal a broken heart, such as spaghetti for one and
snickers tart. Khanh also includes the meals he loves to cook to
impress a new date, from Vegemite dumplings and sriracha and coconut
cauliflower to sticky date pudding. Or if you just feel like being
basic and keeping things simple, there are post-gym eggs, 3pm protein
balls and the easiest fried chicken ever. With more than 70 recipes
and charming anecdotes about life, love, family and dating, A Gay
Guy's Guide is an explosion of fashion-led fun and influence,
delicious food and Khanh's distinctive tongue-in-cheek humour. As
Khanh says, food is more than just sustenance, it's love, it's loss
and it's life.

A Trick of Light
666 Songs to Make You Bang Your Head Until You Dieis the ultimate
bible for metalheads, presenting the best metal songs from the 1960s
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to the present day. The selection charts the evolution of the genre
over the last 60 years and each entry is packed with reviews from
contemporary musicians, quotes from bandmates and fascinating trivia.
Written in an informed, entertaining and irreverent style, 666 Songs
is vividly illustrated with song artwork, posters and magazine ads,
and is a must-have for metal lovers.

See a Little Light
The rags to riches story that is Mariah Carey's life. She was
discovered, promoted and later married to music executive Tony
Mottola, and became the biggest selling recording artist of the
1990's, and the only musical artist to have a #1 hit for every year of
that decade. Shapiro's new book also includes coverage of Carey's
recent break-up with Mottola, in which it was revealed that he abused
her, kept her prisoner in their mansion, and her bizarre behavior when
performing live. Full colour and black and white photographs.

Open Wide The Freedom Gates
Dorothy Height marched at civil rights rallies, sat through tense
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White House meetings, and witnessed every major victory in the
struggle for racial equality. Yet as the sole woman among powerful,
charismatic men, someone whose personal ambition was secondary to her
passion for her cause, she has received little mainstream
recognition--until now. In her memoir, Dr. Height, now ninety-one,
reflects on a life of service and leadership. We witness her childhood
encounters with racism and the thrill of New York college life during
the Harlem Renaissance. We see her protest against lynchings. We sit
with her onstage as Martin Luther King Jr. delivers his "I Have a
Dream" speech. We meet people she knew intimately throughout the
decades: W.E.B. DuBois, Marcus Garvey, Eleanor Roosevelt, Mary McLeod
Bethune, Adam Clayton Powell Sr., Langston Hughes, and many others.
And we watch as she leads the National Council of Negro Women for
forty-one years, her diplomatic counsel sought by U.S. Presidents from
Eisenhower to Clinton. After the fierce battles of the 1960s, Dr.
Height concentrates on troubled black communities, on issues like
rural poverty, teen pregnancy and black family values. In 1994, her
efforts are officially recognized. Along with Rosa Parks, she receives
the Presidential Medal of Freedom, the nation's highest civilian
honor.

What Remains
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The long-awaited, full-force autobiography of American punk music
hero, Bob Mould. Bob Mould stormed into America's punk rock scene in
1979, when clubs across the country were filling with kids dressed in
black leather and torn denim, packing in to see bands like the
Ramones, Black Flag, and the Dead Kennedys. Hardcore punk was a riot
of jackhammer rhythms, blistering tempos, and bottomless aggression.
And at its center, a new band out of Minnesota called Hvosker Dvo was
bashing out songs and touring the country on no money, driven by the
inspiration of guitarist and vocalist Bob Mould. Their music roused a
generation. From the start, Mould wanted to make Hüsker Dü the
greatest band in the world - faster and louder than the hardcore
standard, but with melody and emotional depth. In See a Little Light,
Mould finally tells the story of how the anger and passion of the
early hardcore scene blended with his own formidable musicianship and
irrepressible drive to produce some of the most important and
influential music of the late 20th century. For the first time, Mould
tells his dramatic story, opening up to describe life inside that
furnace and beyond. Revealing the struggles with his own
homosexuality, the complexities of his intimate relationships, as well
as his own drug and alcohol addiction, Mould takes us on a whirlwind
ride through achieving sobriety, his acclaimed solo career, creating
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the hit band Sugar, a surprising detour into the world of pro
wrestling, and most of all, finally finding his place in the world. A
classic story of individualism and persistence, Mould's autobiography
is an open account of the rich history of one of the most revered
figures of punk, whose driving force altered the shape of American
music.

Overstated
Matching folio, including: Always Be My Baby * Daydream Interlude *
Fantasy * One Sweet Day * Underneath the Stars * When I Saw You * and
more. Includes color photos.

Mariah Carey
From Guggenheim and National Endowment for the Humanities fellow Wil
Haygood comes a mesmerizing inquiry into the life of Eugene Allen, the
butler who ignited a nation's imagination and inspired a major motion
picture: The Butler: A Witness to History, the highly anticipated film
that stars six Oscar winners, including Forest Whitaker, Oprah Winfrey
(honorary and nominee), Jane Fonda, Cuba Gooding Jr., Vanessa
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Redgrave, and Robin Williams; as well as Oscar nominee Terrence
Howard, Mariah Carey, John Cusack, Lenny Kravitz, James Marsden, David
Oyelowo, Alex Pettyfer, Alan Rickman, and Liev Schreiber. With a
foreword by the Academy Award nominated director Lee Daniels, The
Butler not only explores Allen's life and service to eight American
Presidents, from Truman to Reagan, but also includes an essay, in the
vein of James Baldwin’s jewel The Devil Finds Work, that explores the
history of black images on celluloid and in Hollywood, and fifty-seven
pictures of Eugene Allen, his family, the presidents he served, and
the remarkable cast of the movie.

Roc and Roe's Twelve Days of Christmas
Mariah Carey
A RECOMMENDED SUMMER READ BY THE NEW YORK TIMES, USA TODAY, TIME, AND
NEWSWEEK Longtime Jeopardy! host and television icon Alex Trebek
reflects on his life and career. Since debuting as the host of
Jeopardy! in 1984, Alex Trebek has been something like a family member
to millions of television viewers, bringing entertainment and
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education into their homes five nights a week. Last year, he made the
stunning announcement that he had been diagnosed with stage four
pancreatic cancer. What followed was an incredible outpouring of love
and kindness. Social media was flooded with messages of support, and
the Jeopardy! studio received boxes of cards and letters offering
guidance, encouragement, and prayers. For over three decades, Trebek
had resisted countless appeals to write a book about his life. Yet he
was moved so much by all the goodwill, he felt compelled to finally
share his story. “I want people to know a little more about the person
they have been cheering on for the past year,” he writes in The Answer
Is…: Reflections on My Life. The book combines illuminating personal
anecdotes with Trebek’s thoughts on a range of topics, including
marriage, parenthood, education, success, spirituality, and
philanthropy. Trebek also addresses the questions he gets asked most
often by Jeopardy! fans, such as what prompted him to shave his
signature mustache, his insights on legendary players like Ken
Jennings and James Holzhauer, and his opinion of Will Ferrell’s
Saturday Night Live impersonation. The book uses a novel structure
inspired by Jeopardy!, with each chapter title in the form of a
question, and features dozens of never-before-seen photos that
candidly capture Trebek over the years. This wise, charming, and
inspiring book is further evidence why Trebek has long been considered
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one of the most beloved and respected figures in entertainment.

True Love
In Jennifer Lopez’s first ever book, True Love, she explores one of
her life’s most defining periods—the transformative two-year journey
of how, as an artist and a mother, she confronted her greatest
challenges, identified her biggest fears, and ultimately emerged a
stronger person than she’s ever been. Guided by both intimate and
electrifying photographs, True Love an honest and revealing personal
diary with hard-won lessons and heartfelt recollections and an
empowering story of self-reflection, rediscovery, and resilience.
Completely full-color, with photos throughout and lavishly designed,
True Love is a stunning and timeless book that features more than 200
never-before-seen images from Lopez’s personal archives, showing
candid moments with her family and friends and providing a rare behindthe-scenes look at the life of a pop music icon travelling,
rehearsing, and performing around the world.

The Answer Is . . .
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A leading business journalist takes us inside a business revolution:
the upstart brands taking on the empires that long dominated the
trillion-dollar consumer economy. Dollar Shave Club and its hilarious
marketing. Casper mattresses popping out of a box. Third Love’s
lingerie designed specifically for each woman’s body. Warby Parker
mailing you five pairs of glasses to choose from. You’ve seen their
ads. You (or someone you know) use their products. Each may appear, in
isolation, as a rare David with the bravado to confront a Goliath, but
taken together they represent a seismic shift in a business model that
has lasted more than a century. As Lawrence Ingrassia--former business
and economics editor and deputy managing editor at the New York
Times--shows in this timely and eye-opening book, a growing number of
digital entrepreneurs have found new and creative ways to crack the
code on the bonanza of physical goods that move through our lives
every day. They have discovered that manufacturing, marketing,
logistics, and customer service have all been flattened—where there
were once walls that protected big brands like Gillette, Sealy,
Victoria’s Secret, or Lenscrafters, savvy and hungry innovators now
can compete on price, value, quality, speed, convenience, and service.
Billion Dollar Brand Club reveals the world of the entrepreneurs,
venture capitalists, and corporate behemoths battling over this
terrain. And what fun it is. It’s a massive, high-stakes business saga
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animated by the personalities, flashes of insight, and stories behind
the stuff we use every day.

Take Back The Narrative
The definitive account of Whitney Houston’s astonishing life, groundbreaking career, and tragic death — complete with never-before-seen
photographs — from the only one who truly knows the story behind the
headlines: her mother, Cissy Houston. Cissy has said little publicly
about Whitney’s heart-breaking death. Now, for the first time, she
opens up and shares the unbelievable story of her daughter’s life, as
well as her own, and addresses Whitney’s brightest and darkest
moments. A legendary Grammy Award–winning gospel singer in her own
right, Cissy Houston shows how the lessons from her own musical
journey helped to shape Whitney’s career — from teaching Whitney to
use her voice, to keeping her level-headed throughout her meteoric
rise to fame. With candor and respect, she sets the record straight
about Whitney, exploring both her turbulent marriage and her
misunderstood struggles with drug abuse. Cissy goes behind the tabloid
headlines to show fans around the world the true, human side of a
strong, successful — yet flawed — musical icon who died much too
young.
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The End of the Day
Mariah Carey Calm Coloring Book
One of the hottest pop divas in the world, this hip, gutsy, talented
superstar is the top-selling female singer of the nineties. Mariah
Carey Revisited is a must-read for in-depth, up-to-date information on
the singer's recent world tours, collaborations (with hip-hop artists
like Puff Daddy and Bone Thugs-n-Harmony), her sexy new image, and the
Butterfly album.

Alright, Alright, Alright
The author relates how, as a young adult, he became a drug user and
smuggler, was arrested, did time in prison, and eventually got out and
went to college, all the while hoping to become a writer. An ALA
Notable Book. Reprint.

TMI
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Andrew Morton uncovers the true story of the biggest celebrity of our
age. Everyone knows Tom Cruise—or at least what he wants us to know.
We know that the man behind the smile overcame a tough childhood to
star in astonishing array of blockbusters: Top Gun, Rain Man, Born on
the Fourth of July, A Few Good Men, Jerry Maguire, several Mission:
Impossible movies, and more. We know he has taken artistic chances,
too, earning him three Academy Award and Golden Globe nominations. But
beyond that, the picture becomes a bit less clear We know that Tom is
a devoted follower of the Church of Scientology. We know that, despite
persistent rumors about his sexuality, he has been married to Mimi
Rogers, Nicole Kidman, and Katie Holmes. But it was not until he
jumped on Oprah's couch to proclaim his love for Katie and denounced
Brooke Shields for turning to the "Nazi science" of psychiatry that we
began to realize how much we did not know about the charming,
hardworking star. For all the headlines and the rumors, the real Tom
Cruise has remained surprisingly hidden—until now.

Best of Mariah Carey
The author traces her life and marriage to Anthony Radziwill,
President Kennedy's nephew, in an account that describes her work as a
journalist, her friendship with JFK, Jr., and his wife, and her
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husband's struggle with terminal cancer.

Me and Sister Bobbie
The story of how Mario Lavandeira became Perez Hilton, the world's
first and biggest celebrity blogger. With Perez's help, many promising
young artists reached the masses – Katy Perry, Adele, Amy Winehouse,
and Lady Gaga, to name a few. Soon Perez was a Hollywood insider, but
after a dramatic fallout with Lady Gaga, his blog became increasingly
mean. When people called him a bully and a hypocrite for outing gay
celebrities, Perez was forced to reevaluate not only his alter ego,
but also himself. TMI reveals the man behind the blog in a new,
revealing, and still juicy memoir.

Mariah Carey - The Ballads (Songbook)
The Instant #1 New York Times Bestseller The global icon, awardwinning singer, songwriter, producer, actress, mother, daughter,
sister, storyteller, and artist finally tells the unfiltered story of
her life in The Meaning of Mariah Carey It took me a lifetime to have
the courage and the clarity to write my memoir. I want to tell the
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story of the moments - the ups and downs, the triumphs and traumas,
the debacles and the dreams, that contributed to the person I am
today. Though there have been countless stories about me throughout my
career and very public personal life, it’s been impossible to
communicate the complexities and depths of my experience in any single
magazine article or a ten-minute television interview. And even then,
my words were filtered through someone else’s lens, largely satisfying
someone else’s assignment to define me. This book is composed of my
memories, my mishaps, my struggles, my survival and my songs.
Unfiltered. I went deep into my childhood and gave the scared little
girl inside of me a big voice. I let the abandoned and ambitious
adolescent have her say, and the betrayed and triumphant woman I
became tell her side. Writing this memoir was incredibly hard,
humbling and healing. My sincere hope is that you are moved to a new
understanding, not only about me, but also about the resilience of the
human spirit. Love, Mariah

Hitmaker
"Abandoned by their parents as toddlers, Willie and Bobbie Nelson
found their love of music almost immediately through their
grandparents, who raised them in a dusty small town in east Texas.
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Their close relationship is the longest-lasting bond in either of
their lives. In alternating chapters, this dual memoir weaves together
their lives as they experienced them both side-by-side and apart with
powerful, emotional stories from growing up, playing music in public
for the first time, and the trials they each faced in adulthood as
Willie pursued a songwriting career and Bobbie faced a series of
challenging relationships and a musical career that only took off when
attitudes about women began to change in Texas"--

The Meaning of Mariah Carey
From Stan Lee, the pop culture legend behind Marvel’s The Avengers™,
Black Panther™, X-Men™, Spider-Man™, The Fantastic Four™, and Iron
Man™, comes a major literary event featuring two heroic teenagers—one
born with extraordinary gifts, one unwillingly transformed. Together
they can change the world . . . or put it in the destructive hands of
a danger beyond imagination. Set in Stan Lee’s Alliances Universe, cocreated by Lee, Luke Lieberman, and Ryan Silbert, and along with Edgar
Award–nominated co-writer Kat Rosenfield, Stan Lee delivers a novel
packed with the pulse-pounding, breakneck adventure and the sheer
exuberant invention that have defined his career as the creative
mastermind behind Marvel’s spectacular universe. “Leave it to Stan Lee
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to save his very best for last. A Trick of Light is as heartfelt and
emotional as it is original and exciting. What a movie this one will
make.”—James Patterson “For lovers of Stan Lee this is nothing short
of a publishing event! (And, honestly, who the hell doesn’t love Stan
Lee?) Beguiling, cinematic, operatic, A Trick of Light is a bracing
espresso first thing in the morning and the thrum of a familiar love
deep at night.”—Gary Shteyngart, author of Absurdistan and Lake
Success

The Skripal Files
PART OF BBC2'S BOOK CLUB BETWEEN THE COVERS In To Be a Gay Man, Will
Young speaks out about gay shame, revealing the impact it had on his
own life, how he learned to deal with it, and how he can now
truthfully say he is gay and happy. We know Will as a multi-platinum
recording artist, Olivier-nominee, and the first winner of the Idol
franchise. But his story began long before his first audition. Looking
back on a world where growing up being called gay was the ultimate
insult and coming out after a lifetime of hiding his sexuality, Will
explores the long-lasting impact repressing his true self has had. As
Will's own story demonstrates, internalised shame in childhood
increases the risk of developing low self-worth, and even selfPage 20/36
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disgust, leading to destructive behaviours in adult life. Will
revisits the darkest extremes he has been to, sharing his
vulnerabilities, his regrets, tracing his own navigation through it
all and showing the way for others who might have felt alone in the
same experience. Here you will find a friend, champion and mentor,
breaking taboos with frank honesty, and offering invaluable practical
advice on overcoming the difficult issues too often faced within the
LGBTQ+ community.

To be a Gay Man
The explosive story of the poisoning of the former Russian spy Sergei
Skripal and what it reveals about the growing clandestine conflict
between the West and Russia Salisbury, England: March 4, 2018. Slumped
on a bench, paralyzed and barely able to breathe, were a former
Russian intelligence officer named Sergei Skripal and his daughter,
Yulia. Sergei had been living a quiet life in England since 2010, when
he was expelled from Russia as part of a spy swap; he had been serving
a lengthy prison sentence for working secretly for the British
intelligence agency MI6. On this Sunday afternoon, he and his daughter
had just finished lunch at a local restaurant when they started to
feel faint. Within minutes they were close to death. The Skripals had
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been poisoned, not with a familiar toxin but with Novichok, a deadly
nerve agent developed in southern Russia. Was this a message from the
Kremlin that traitors would not escape violent death, even on British
soil? As Sergei and Yulia fought for their lives, and the British
government and their allies sought answers, relations between the West
and Russia descended to a new low. The Skripal Files is a remarkable
and definitive account of Sergei Skripal’s story, which lays bare the
new spy war between Russia and the West. Mark Urban, the diplomatic
and defense editor for the BBC, met with Skripal in the months before
his poisoning, learning about his career in Russian military
intelligence, how he became a British agent, his imprisonment in
Russia, and the events that led to his release. Skripal’s first-hand
accounts and experiences reveal the high stakes of a new spy game that
harks back to the chilliest days of the Cold War.

Tom Cruise
In Colin Quinn's new book, the popular comedian, social commentator,
and star of the shows Red State Blue State and Unconstitutional
tackles the condition of our union today. Utah: The Church of States
Vermont: The Old Hippie State Florida: The Hot Mess State Arizona: The
Instagram Model State Wisconsin: The Diet Starts Tomorrow State The
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United States is in a fifty-states-wide couples’ counseling session,
thinking about filing for divorce. But is that really what we want?
Can a nation composed of states that are so different possibly hang
together? Colin Quinn, comedian, social commentator, and writer and
star of Red State Blue State and Unconstitutional, calls us out stateby-state, from Connecticut to Hawaii. He identifies the hypocrisies
inherent in what we claim to believe and what we actually do. Within a
framework of big-picture thinking about systems of government—after
all, how would you put this country together if you started from
scratch today?—to dead-on observations about the quirks and vibes of
the citizens in each region, Overstated skewers us all: red, blue, and
purple. It’s ultimately infused with the same blend of optimism and
practicality that sparked the U.S. into being.

Unquiet: A Novel
The definitive oral history of the cult classic Dazed and Confused,
featuring behind-the-scenes stories from the cast and crew and written
with the cooperation of Oscar-nominated director Richard Linklater.
Dazed and Confused not only heralded the arrival of filmmaker Richard
Linklater, it introduced a cast of unknowns who would become the next
generation of movie stars. Embraced as a cultural touchstone, the 1993
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film would also make Matthew McConaughey’s famous phrase—alright,
alright, alright—ubiquitous. But it started with a simple idea:
Linklater thought people might like to watch a movie about high school
kids just hanging out and listening to music on the last day of school
in 1976. To some, that might not even sound like a movie. But to a few
studio executives, it sounded enough like the next American Graffiti
to justify the risk. Dazed and Confused made almost no money at the
box office and seemed destined to disappear. Then something weird
happened: Linklater turned out to be right. This wasn’t the kind of
movie everybody liked, but it was the kind of movie certain people
loved, with an intensity that felt personal. No matter what their high
school experience was like, they thought Dazed and Confused was about
them. Alright, Alright, Alright is the story of how this iconic film
came together and why it worked. Combining behind-the-scenes photos
and insights from nearly the entire cast, including Matthew
McConaughey, Parker Posey, Ben Affleck, Joey Lauren Adams, and many
others, and with the full cooperation of Linklater himself, it offers
an inside look at how a budding filmmaker and a cast of newcomers made
a period piece that would feel timeless for decades to come.

Hole in My Life
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The Emmy Award winning legal journalist and co-host of The View Sunny
Hostin chronicles her journey from growing up in a South Bronx housing
project to becoming an assistant U.S. attorney and journalist in this
powerful memoir that offers an intimate and unique look at identity,
intolerance, and injustice. “What are you?” has followed Sunny Hostin
from the beginning of her story, as she grew up half Puerto Rican and
half African-American raised by teenage parents in the South Bronx.
Escaping poverty and the turbulence of her early life through hard
work, a bit of luck and earning academic scholarships to college and
law school, Sunny immersed herself in the workings of the criminal
justice system. In Washington, D.C., Sunny became a federal
prosecutor, soon parlaying her wealth of knowledge of the legal system
into a successful career as a legal journalist. She was one of the
first national reporters to cover Trayvon Martin’s death—which her
producers erroneously labeled “just a local story.” Today, an
inescapable voice from the top echelons of news and entertainment,
Sunny uses her platform to advocate for social justice and give a
voice to the marginalized. In her signature no-holds-barred, straightup style, Sunny opens up and shares her intimate struggles with
fertility and personal turmoil, and reflects on the high-stakes cases
and stories she worked on as a prosecutor and during her time at CNN,
Fox News, ABC and The View. Timely, poignant, and moving, I Am These
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Truths is the story of a woman living between two worlds, and learning
to bridge them together to fight for what’s right.

666 Songs to Make You Bang Your Head Until You Die
**First print run only: exclusive printed endpapers showing more
beautiful photographs of Dean and Nala's adventures - pre-order now
for a chance to receive!** Instagram phenomenon @1bike1world Dean
Nicholson reveals the full story of his life-changing friendship with
rescue cat Nala and their inspiring adventures together on a bike
journey around the world. When 30-year-old Dean Nicholson set off from
Scotland to cycle around the world, his aim was to learn as much as he
could about our troubled planet. But he hadn't bargained on the
lessons he'd learn from his unlikely companion. Three months after
leaving home, on a remote road in the mountains between Montenegro and
Bosnia, he came across an abandoned kitten. Something about the
piercing eyes and plaintive meowing of the bedraggled little cat
proved irresistible. He couldn't leave her to her fate, so he put her
on his bike and then, with the help of local vets, nursed her back to
health. Soon on his travels with the cat he named Nala, they forged an
unbreakable bond - both curious, independent, resilient and
adventurous. The video of how they met has had 20 million views and
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their Instagram has grown to almost 750k followers - and still
counting! Experiencing the kindness of strangers, visiting refugee
camps, rescuing animals through Europe and Asia, Dean and Nala have
already learned that the unexpected can be pretty amazing. Together
with Garry Jenkins, writer with James Bowen of the bestselling A
Street Cat Named Bob, Dean shares the extraordinary tale of his and
Nala's inspiring and heart-warming adventure together.

Nala's World
Much has been written about Tommy Mottola, one of the most powerful,
visionary, and successful executives in the history of the music
industry. He discovered, developed and launched the careers of many
superstars, including Mariah Carey, Celine Dion, Shakira, Jennifer
Lopez and Gloria Estefan, and is credited with creating the "Latin
Explosion." He has had the privilege of working alongside Bruce
Springsteen, Billy Joel, Bob Dylan, Beyonce, Michael Jackson, Barbara
Streisand, the Dixie Chicks, Pearl Jam, Aerosmith, Tony Bennett, and
Ozzy Osbourne, amongst other music giants. This is his story--a story
of the modern music industry, from Elvis to the iPod--through the eyes
of the man who made much of it happen. HITMAKER recounts how a kid
from the Bronx--and a college dropout--became one of the music
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industry's most creative and controversial CEOs. For the first time,
Tommy lays bare the facts behind the most sensational aspects of his
life, such as being married to and developing the career of Mariah
Carey, managing Michael Jackson's emotional ups and downs, and the
power struggle with his onetime boss and mentor Walter Yetnikoff.
HITMAKER will take you inside this world of power, money, and fame as
he recounts the fascinating dealings with countless icons, and what it
was like to be at the top when the business suddenly changed. Tommy's
story is one that will never be duplicated--and here it is, in his own
voice, for the first time.

Mariah Carey
This first cultural biography of rap superstar and “master of
storytelling” (The New Yorker) Kendrick Lamar explores his meteoric
rise to fame and his profound impact on a racially fraught
America—perfect for fans of Zack O’Malley Greenburg’s Empire State of
Mind. Kendrick Lamar is at the top of his game. The thirteen-time
Grammy Award–winning rapper is just in his early thirties, but he’s
already won the Pulitzer Prize for Music, produced and curated the
soundtrack of the megahit film Black Panther, and has been named one
of Time’s 100 Influential People. But what’s even more striking about
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the Compton-born lyricist and performer is how he’s established
himself as a formidable adversary of oppression and force for change.
Through his confessional poetics, his politically charged anthems, and
his radical performances, Lamar has become a beacon of light for
countless people. Written by veteran journalist and music critic
Marcus J. Moore, this is the first biography of Kendrick Lamar. It’s
the definitive account of his coming-of-age as an artist, his
resurrection of two languishing genres (bebop and jazz), his profound
impact on a racially fraught America, and his emergence as the bona
fide King of Rap. The Butterfly Effect is the extraordinary,
triumphant story of a modern lyrical prophet and an American icon who
has given hope to those buckling under the weight of systemic
oppression, reminding everyone that through it all—“we gon’ be
alright.”

I Am These Truths
Insights on Mariah Carey's The Meaning of Mariah Carey
(Piano/Vocal/Guitar Artist Songbook). Recognized as the best-selling
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female pop artist of the millennium, this superstar has racked up
countless hits. Here are 18 of her best ballads: Always Be My Baby *
Can't Let Go * Dreamlover * Endless Love * Hero * I Still Believe *
I'll Be There * Love Takes Time * One Sweet Day * Vision of Love *
When You Believe * Without You * and more.

Mariah Carey Revisited
“Reading [The End of the Day] is like studying a stained-glass window
up close, each piece bright and sharply cut, but when you step back
and see it as a whole you discover a large, beautiful, mysterious work
of art.” —David Ebershoff, New York Times bestselling author of The
Danish Girl and The 19th Wife Following his acclaimed New York Times
bestseller, Did You Ever Have a Family, Bill Clegg returns with a
deeply moving, emotionally resonant second novel about the complicated
bonds and breaking points of friendship, the corrosive forces of
secrets, the heartbeat of longing, and the redemption found in
forgiveness. A retired widow in rural Connecticut wakes to an
unexpected visit from her childhood best friend whom she hasn’t seen
in forty-nine years. A man arrives at a Pennsylvania hotel to
introduce his estranged father to his newborn daughter and finds him
collapsed on the floor of the lobby. A sixty-seven-year-old taxi
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driver in Kauai receives a phone call from the mainland that jars her
back to a traumatic past. These seemingly disconnected lives come
together as half-century-old secrets begin to surface. It is in this
moment that Bill Clegg reminds us how choices—to connect, to betray,
to protect—become our legacy. Deeply observed and beautifully written,
this novel is a feat of storytelling, capturing sixty years within the
framework of one fateful day.

The Butterfly Effect
Telling the Cinderella story of her broken, bi-racial home and
incredible rise to fame by the age of twenty-one, a biography of
Mariah Carey reveals her hard work, persistence, and astounding fiveoctave range. Original.

Remembering Whitney
Praised across Scandinavia as a "literary masterpiece,"
"spellbinding," and "magnificent," Unquiet reflects on six taped
conversations the author had with her father at the very end of his
life. He is a renowned Swedish filmmaker and has a plan for
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everything. She is his daughter, the youngest of nine children. Every
summer, since she was a little girl, she visits him at his beloved
stony house surrounded by woods, poppies, and the Baltic sea. Now that
she’s grown up and he’s in his late eighties, he envisions a book
about old age. He worries that he’s losing his language, his memory,
his mind. Growing old is hard work, he says. They will write it
together. She will ask the questions. He will answer them. When she
finally comes to the island, bringing her tape recorder with her, old
age has caught up with him in ways neither could have foreseen.
Unquiet follows the narrator as she unearths these taped conversations
seven years later. Swept into memory, she reimagines the story of a
father, a mother, and a girl—a child who can’t wait to grow up and
parents who would rather be children. A heartbreaking and darkly funny
depiction of the intricacies of family, Unquiet is an elegy of memory
and loss, identity and art, growing up and growing old. Linn Ullmann
nimbly blends memoir and fiction in her most inventive novel yet,
weaving a luminous meditation on language, mourning, and the many
narratives that make up a life.

Butler: A Witness to History
Nick Cannon and Mariah Carey's twins, Roc and Roe, decorate their
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Christmas tree with their "pip" version of "The Twelve Days of
Christmas." From an angel with sparkly, shiny wings to four skiing
snowmen to twelve chugging choo-choos, Roc and Roe have a frolicking
time getting ready for the holidays.

Golden Child
Following the success of his New York Times bestseller Dumpty, awardwinning actor, author, and illustrator John Lithgow presents a brandnew collection of satirical poems chronicling the despotic age of
Donald Trump. Trumpty Dumpty Wanted a Crown is darker and more hardhitting than ever. Lithgow writes and draws with wit and fury as he
takes readers through another year of the shocking events involving
Trump and his administration. His uproarious poems and illustrations
encompass Trump's impeachment, the COVID-19 pandemic, the Black Lives
Matter protests, and much more. Lithgow targets Mitch McConnell, Mike
Pompeo, Bill Barr, Jared Kushner, Elaine Chao, and many others, but
also includes a few heroes of the moment, including Anthony Fauci,
Nancy Pelosi, Adam Schiff, and even Barack Obama. The book arrives at
a time when it's needed most. With all-new poems and never-before-seen
line drawings, Lithgow will once again make readers laugh and pause to
remember some of the most defining moments in recent history—skewering
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the reign of King Dumpty one stanza at a time. Digital audio edition
read by the author.
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